
Teen Boys Needed
For Research Study

For more
information, 

please email or call:

Julie.Reid@hhchealth.
org

(860) 545-7788

The Olin Neuropsychiatry Research Center of 
Hartford Hospital/Institute of Living seeks right-
handed teenaged boys (ages 13-18) without 
ADHD to participate in an MRI-based study. 

Qualified volunteers will participate in an interview, reward-based 
tasks, some questionnaires, neuropsychiatric tests and a non-

invasive brain imaging scan.

Volunteers will be compensated 20 dollars an hour for 
their time, plus bonus money for reward tasks. The study 
is expected to take 8-10 hours total and can be split into 
separate visits, if desired.
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